APR 2 51975

Mr. Paul Milman

General Manager, Pipe Hanger Division
ITT Grinnell Corporation

260 West Exchance Street

Providence, Rhode Island 02901

REFERENCE: Three Mile Island Pipe Snubber Problem
Dear Mr. Milman:

Thank you for your letter dated April 14, 1975, in regard to

the Grinnell Pipe Snubber problem at Metropolitan Edison Company's
Three Mile Island nuclear power station. Your letter will be
reviewed and evaluated and, should we have additional questions
concerning this matter we will contact you.

- Sincerely,

Original sizned by
J, G. Davis

John G. Davis, Deputy Director
for Field Operations
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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